
 

 
 

For further details and information of celebration, please contact Marie Plaisir at         
(646)409-2409;plaisirmarie@yahoo.com, Secretary WELCA Parkchester Unit or Munah Jappah 

(917)297-2413;mjapah1029@gmail.com   *Kindly, RSVP By Sunday, June 10th*                                 

Please join us as we give thanks to Elizabeth Munyalo for her 

years of work & dedication to the Women of The ELCA 

(WELCA), Metro NY SYNOD & throughout The Bronx 

Lutheran Conference!!! 

We will miss you dearly as you continue with your next spiritual journey in Kenya… 

 

 

 


